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President’s Message
I want to thank everyone that attended the 
Club’s Spring Rally in Columbia.  I hope 
everyone had as much fun as Jill and I did.

Many of you will be receiving this 
newsletter about the time you are arriving 
at the Just-for-Fun Rally at Melvern Lake.     
The agenda looks perfect for a laid-back 
rally.  Thanks to the Whitney’s and the 
Mitchell’s for their efforts.

I want to again extend our condolences 
to Chris and Ilona on the loss of Indy –

she will be missed.

Jill and I are heading to the Outer Banks of North Carolina.  
We’ve never been there are we’re looking

Please remember to post your 
adventures to the Missouri-Kansas 
Airstream Club Facebook page.

Also, the Fall Installation Rally is 
Sept 26th thru the 29th at the KOA 
in Topeka.  If you haven’t done so 
yet, please reserve your spot and 
pay the rally fee.

I hope everyone has a summer planned with lots of travel!

forward to all there is to see.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/905666040086427


Remember!  There’s lots of good info, photos and 
archived newsletters at our Club’s website:

https://airstreamclub.org/missouri-kansas

Upcoming Mo-Kan Club Activities

LUNCHEONS 

June & July 2024

No Luncheons due to schedule conflicts 

with upcoming Rallies and July 4th

August, 2024 – 11:30am

Olive Garden
105 N Blue Jay Dr., Liberty, MO

Hosts – Larry & Linda Poage

RALLIES

May 30 – June 2, 2024

Just-for-Fun Rally
Melvern Lake, KS

Melvern Outlet Campground
(If you’re going, you’re probably already there.)
September 26 - 29, 2024

Mo-Kan Club Fall Installation Rally
Topeka, KS 

Capital City KOA
Call to reserve your site - 785-862-5267
Then register with the Mo-Kan Club here

October 5 - 10, 2024

Airstream Club Int’l Rally
Sedalia, MO

Info and Registration at
airstreamclub.org/rally2024
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Mo-Kan Club Community Service

On Facebook?
Don’t forget to join the Group! 

We hope to meet you at a future luncheon or Rally!

Welcome New Members!

Bob Easton
Kansas City, MO

Randy Hackett
Kansas City, MO

Duke & Michelle Maddox
Parkville, MO

Thanks to our Spring Rally volunteers!

On May 3rd members of our club worked for two 
hours at The Food Bank for Central & Northeast 
Missouri during the Spring Rally. Our club worked 
on repackaging bulk cereal into portions that will 
be distributed to their clients. We processed 720 
lbs. of cereal (about the published hitch weight of 
a 25-foot trailer.)  Thanks to all our
members who volunteered!  And a 
special shout out to John Lange, 
Treasurer, Region 8, who provided 
our club with this opportunity.

https://airstreamclub.org/missouri-kansas
https://form.jotform.com/241255209539155
https://airstreamclub.org/rally2024
https://www.facebook.com/groups/905666040086427
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at the 2024 Mo-Kan Spring Rally -
Cottonwood RV Campground, Columbia MO
Great fun 


